July 2023

Notification of Change of Company Name

Dear valued customer/supplier,

We take great pleasure in informing you that, as of August 1, our company will change
its name from “Toritani Welding Engineering Co., Ltd.” to “Welmatech Co., Ltd.” This
refresh of our corporate image was brought about by our desire to meet the needs of the
times. All of us here at Welmatech will continue our efforts to win the patronage of more

customers.

Regardless of this name change, we will continue to use our brand name, Kansai Special
Welding Rods. The contracts agreed under the former company name will remain
unchanged.

We would like to take this opportunity to express genuine gratitude for your cooperation

extended us thus far. If you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at any time.

Sincerely,

% , j %
Yoshitada Sasaki

President

Toritani Welding Engineering Co., Ltd.

16-10 Kitahatsushima-cho, Amagasaki City,
Hyogo 660-0834 Japan
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